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Christine Fraser-McDonald 
Lapel pins
May 9, 2023 5:18:07 PM

Hi Christine 
I would like to make a formal request for 65 lapel pins of Arran Elderslie for participantsfor a 
week long event of tours in Arran Ellerslie Paisley,Tara and Chesley and surrounding areas. 
There will be old cars in the area. The event is called Normoska. This is the 64th annual 
Normoska. This event is being ran by Our Local Maitland Valley Antique Car Club we are a 
member of H.A.S.C (Historical Automobile Society Of Canada). Adelle and I are the 
NormoskaTour Coordinators
Please let us know your decision as soon as possible.
Thank You
Jim and Adelle Dawm 
Chesley

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.
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